
STRUGGLING
WITH ENERGY
COSTS?
Apply for Energy
Assistance In-Person!

Monday, October 21, 2024
11:00am - 1:00pm
Kaukauna Utilities - 777 Island St., Kaukauna
As the heating season approaches, we’re making it easier for you to get the
help you need. An Energy Services representative will be available in-person at
our utility office on Monday, October 21st between 11:00am - 1:00pm to assist
with energy assistance applications and answer any questions you may have.

What you’ll need to bring: verification of September income, identification,
utility account information, and landlord contact info (if applicable).

Know someone in need of energy assistance? Please share this information with them!

QUESTIONS?
920-462-0234

kumail@ku-wi.org


